## **Lisbon Board of Education**

Lisbon, Connecticut

Technology Committee Meeting Minutes Thursday, December 15, 2016 4:00 p.m. – Room 38

In Attendance: Brian Apperson, Randy Baah, Jen Danburg, Michael Davidson, Ryan DelMastro, Sally Keating, Joan Marshall, Dave Nowakowski

Absent: Judy Jencks

The meeting began at 4:00p.m. in Room 38. Introductions of members were done. Brian Apperson was selected as Chair, and Sally Keating and Michael Davidson will be co-secretaries.

Brian Apperson summarized the comprehensive work done thus far this year by the School Technology Committee. He also summarized the initial work that has been done by the Five Year Planning Technology Subcommittee. It was suggested by this Technology Committee that the two committees integrate the work being done and formulate the work into a five year plan. Also Board members indicated that report cards could be a future item to discuss in terms of standards based report cards and utilizing technology to update them. Also more communication to parents via technology about their child's progress would be beneficial. Perhaps collaboration between the Board's Curriculum Committee and the Technology Committee would be part of this process.

The date for the next meeting will be January 26, 2017, 3:30-4:30-Room 38. The agenda will include budgetary considerations. The meeting ended at 5:07p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sally Keating

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT LISBON

CT ON 12/19/16 AT 10:30am ATTEST:LAURIE TIROCCHI, TOWN CLERK

ATTEST-LAURIE TIROCCHI, TOWN CLERK Namuur Wakely, Us.